
 
 

 
 

Registration is now open for the Warriors annual summer basketball camps!!!  This is exclusively 
for homeschool students. 

 
 Junior High Boys (entering grades 6-8):   
  Dates: August 2nd 6-8:00 PM, August 3rd 8-10:00 AM  
  Location: Four Mile Community Center, 3711 Easton Blvd, Des Moines 
  Cost: $30 per camper  
 
 High School Boys (entering grades 9-12):   
  Dates: July 26th 5-8:00 PM, July 27th 9:00-Noon 
  Location: Four Mile Community Center, 3711 Easton Blvd, Des Moines 
  Cost: $40 per camper  
 
 Junior High Girls (entering grades 6-8): 
  Dates: July 29-30, August 1 5:30-6:30 PM  
  Location: Heritage Assembly of God Church, 5051 NE 5th St, Des Moines 
  Cost: $30 per camper 
 
 High School Girls (entering grades 9-12):   
  Dates: July 29-30, August 1 6:30-8:00 PM  
  Location: Heritage Assembly of God Church, 5051 NE 5th St, Des Moines  
  Cost: $30 per camper 
 
 
Please arrive 15 minutes early for first day of each camp to check in. Player should bring 
payment at that time. Let us know if scholarship assistance is requested. 
Camp t-shirt included. Register by Sunday, July 7th to ensure t-shirt is ordered for correct size. 
 
If your homeschool student is new to the Warriors, this is an opportunity to learn more about 
basketball and meet current players and coaches ... to "kick the tires" without committing to an 
entire regular season with the Warriors program. Bring a friend! 
 

 
 

Warriors Program Mission Statement 
The Des Moines Warriors strive to help grow young people of integrity and Christian character, 

with a passion for serving God and others, through the platform of competitive basketball. 
 

For more information about the Warriors basketball program, please read the About Us section or 
email desmoineswarriors@gmail.org. 

 
 
 
 
 



“This is not an Urbandale Community School District publication. The UCSD neither endorses nor sponsors this 
organization or activity represented in this material. It is being distributed through the school district as a courtesy to 
inform families of community activities, opportunities, and services available." 


